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1) http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2014/CP32665ETRACKCHANGES.ppt   
Revised version of the “Strategic Vision of the OAS” in track changes

2) http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2014/CP32665ECLEANTEXT.ppt   
"Clean" version of the Strategic Vision of the OAS (without showing track changes)

3) http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2014/CP32646EOBJETIVES.ppt 
Proposed topics for the Strategic Objectives
At the meeting held on April 11, 2014, the Chair of the Working Group delivered the revised version of the "Strategic Vision," incorporating all the contributions made by the member states. 





The Chair then also submitted, for the consideration of the delegates and pursuant to the approved working procedure, the proposed "Strategic Objectives," which will form an integral part of the strategy.





The document contains the following links:





1.	Revised version of the "Strategic Vision of the OAS" in track changes


2.	The "clean" version of the Strategic Vision of the OAS (without showing track changes)


3.	Proposed topics for the Strategic Objectives





The Chair asks the delegations kindly to submit their comments on the aforementioned documents by no later than April 25, 2014.
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